

SOCORRO CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS

700 Franklin Street, Socorro, NM 87801 TEL: 575-835-0300 FAX: 575-835-1682 www.socorroschools.org Ron Hendrix
Superintendent
Denise Cannon
Assistant Superintendent

Athletic Director

Board Report August

We had a coaches meeting on July 28. We discussed things that are going well and things that need work.

We are going to focus on teaching our athletes to have an attitude of gratitude. The coaches expressed that they would like to have weekly grade/attendance checks.

Fall coaches are getting ready for their seasons to start. They are in the process of having parent meetings.

I am working on the athletic food budget.

Let the games begin!